



RESCOM COMMUNIQUE

Communique No 210

8th September 2020

Arbor Day - 12th September 2020

Dear Residents,

This communiqué is addressed to all those residents who have trees and shrubs growing on their pavements. It applies mainly to Phase 3 residents, but also to a few Phase 1 & 2 residents.

We will be pruning all the trees in the village on Saturday, including also those growing on the pavements in Phases 1, 2, & 3. The instructions will be very simple:

- For trees: cut all low hanging branches down to more or less average head-height and remove all suckers below the branches;
- For shrubs: tidy up the shrub and cut all very low hanging branches to allow clear access to the base of the shrub.

Should you not wish to have any of the trees or shrubs on your pavement to be cut in this way, either be on stand-by on Saturday morning between 08.30 and 12.00, or hang a notice on your trees or shrubs simply saying 'Do not prune' or something similar.

Thank you.

Hennie du Preez, Environment portfolio leader..